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In our effort to protect the environment Telikom
PNG will not be printing the bills from July 31st 2012,

All post paid customers are hereby advised to
register for e-bills. Customers who wish to have
printed bills will be paying for printing and delivery
costi.e K5 per page, as of the above date.

To register for e-bills, please email us at registration@telikompng.com.pg

B Register for e-bills service now and access bills online.
, Every little step helps us make our children’s future greener!
’ To join hands for this cause, call us on 24/7: 345 6789
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